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Presentation night
This season we’re having a proper srPL 
satUrDaY night oUt! 

To be held at the Baizz Club in town on 
Saturday July 6th 2013 from 7pm til late.

There’ll be Live Entertainment, Food, 
Drink, Competitions, a Raffle and the 
Presentations of this seasons trophies.

team CUP KnoCKoUt
We’re down to the quarter finals and all 
matches are looking to be classics. Don’t 
forget the finals will be streamed LiVe on 
uStream. Stay tuned to the Website and 
Facebook group for more details.

FreqUentLY  
asKeD qUestions

Ever wondered what the minimum 
number of players you can still turn up 
with? Or how the league positions are 
calculated?

Check out the FreqUentLY asKeD 
qUestions (Faq’s) on the website 
and see if there’s anything we can teach 
you (or let us know if there’s something 
you think would be handy for others to 
know...)

ComPetitions
Let us help you promote your competition. 
Email us the details and we’ll happily add it 
to the website.

rearrangements
Unfortunately there’s quite a few matches 
which need rearranging.

PLease keep an eye on the website, 
especially once you’re out of the Team and 
Doubles Cup as these are the dates we’ll 
normally scheduled your match in for.

missing resULts
The best method to get your result in is to 
snap a photo of it (please make sure you 
can read it before sending!) and email or 
text it to us, or if you’re particularly proud 
of the score, post it to the Facebook group 
and wait for the banter…

Don’t forget, missing evidence will result 
in a one point deduction at the end of the 
season.

FaCeBooK groUP
If you’re on Facebook, please join the 
SRPL Group (link at the top of the main 
webpage). Not only is it a great source 
of banter, It really helps us 
when we need to contact 
teams when there’s a change 
to the fixtures.

rULes
There’s been plenty of chatter on the 
Facebook page regarding the rules 
currently used within the SRPL.

We’re extremely keen to clarify any rules 
which regularly get called into question on 
a match night. Since we can’t be there to 
officiate ever match in the league we need 
your help to tell us which have caused issues. 
Email, text, Facebook, Twitter or good ol’ 
face to face, let us know and we’ll make sure 
the rules page is as thorough as possible. 

To quash any rumours: we will not 
change the rule set to Blackball or World 
Rules without giving ALL players in the 
SRPL a chance to have their say. 

registration  
For next the season

A registration form is included in your new 
season pack and must be returned to us 
before the deadline of 29th June 2013 
along with the fee of £35.

PLEASE NOTE: Registration is no longer 
accepted at Warnes in Shirley.

The Summer/Autumn 2013 starts July 
16th/18th 2013.

There will be no singles or doubles this 
coming season to enable us to finish before 
Christmas. However, we are hoping to run 
some SRPL hosted events on Saturdays 
throughout the season. Please keep an eye 
on the Facebook group for more details.

We’re half way through and there’s plenty more fun to come!

Thanks for reading! Play Fair, Play Well. SRPL
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